
 

 

 

EXCURSION INFORMATION 
 
PART A: Please retain this section for your information 
 
Excursion: St Peter’s Cathedral Bell Ringing Centre                              Date Issued: 27/05/2016 
Classes: 4CB and 4IB 
 
Dear Parent/Caregiver 
 
In connection with the above, permission is sought for your child to visit the St Peter’s Cathedral 
Bell Ringing Centre on 8/06/2016 from 11:30am to 2:30pm. 
 
Students will watch a tenor bell being turned over via CCTV, hear a talk about the history of bells, 
watch a video of a virtual belfry and experience a 1-on-1 backstroke lesson.   
 
The students should wear the school sports uniform and transport will be by the Southlink bus 
service. After the event the students will return to school and be dismissed at the end of the day 
as usual. 
 
This excursion will be supervised by: Ms Loretta Bowshall, Mrs Franca Iskra, Mrs Janine Crookes, 
Mrs Melissa Buske, Sr Duyen Nguyen. 
<Enter Staff Names Here> 
 
 

Please Cut Here 

 
 

EXCURSION INFORMATION 
 
PART B: Please return this portion by 30/05/16 to your class teacher.  
Excn: 5996   Class: 4CB/4IB 
 
 

 

I give permission for ……………………………… to visit the St Peter’s Cathedral Bell 
Ringing Centre. 
 
I note that the cost will be covered by the Student Activity Levy. 
 
 
Parent’s Signature ………………………………………….. Date …………………. 
 
 
Please ensure that any changes to Medical Information and Emergency Contacts have 
been recorded with the school office. 


